
Manufacturer Product Code Picture Wattage Colour Temp Lumens Noise Level Dimming Notes Tested By Driver Included Compatible

Aurora M10 10 3000K 520 No Noise

7 downlights wired in series, 
hardwired to 400 series dimmer. 
Good dimming range with lamps. Lightwave RF No Yes

Collingwood H2 Pro 700 11 4000K 765 Slight Buzzing Sound

4 downlights wired in series, 
hardwired to 400 series dimmer. 
When adding 5th lamp dimmer 
switch didn’t function properly. 
Good dimming range with lamps. 

Lightwave RF Yes Yes

Collingwood H2 Pro 500 8.5 4000K 580 No Noise

4 downlights wired in series, 
hardwired to 400 series dimmer. 
When adding 5th lamp dimmer 
switch didn’t function properly. 
Limited dimming range with lamps.

Lightwave RF Yes Yes

Integrated Downlights / 400 series dimmer

Collingwood H2 Lite 5.8 4000K 430 No Noise

10 downlights wired in series, 
hardwired to 400 series dimmer. 
Very good dimming range with 
lamps.

Lightwave RF No Yes

JJC - Hybrid 7 HYBRID7 7.2 4000K Cool White 500 No Noise

1 downlight hardwired to 400 
series dimmer and tested for 2 
days. Good dimming rangewith 
downlight. 

Lightwave RF No Yes

KSR Lighting KSRFRD350 10 3000K 630 Slight Buzzing Sound

7 downlight with driver hardwired 
to 400 series dimmer. Good 
dimming range with downlight. 
Slight buzzing sound from driver 
when set to lowest dimming range.

Lightwave RF Yes Yes

Lightwell
LED Frosted Ceiling 

Light
6 Warm White 390 No Noise

4 downlights wired in series, 
hardwired to 400 series dimmer. 
Good dimming range with lamps. Lightwave RF Yes Yes
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Megaman
191761, 191704, 
191831, 191849

8.5 2800K 650 No Noise

7 downlights wired in series, 
hardwired to 400 series dimmer. 
Good dimming range with lamps. 
When adding 8th lamp to circuit 
dimmer switch didn’t function 
correctly.

Megaman No Yes

Robus RC9WDLCW 9 4000K Cool White 750 Slight Buzzing Sound

1 downlight hardwired to 400 
series dimmer and tested for 2 
days. Good dimming range with 
downlight. Didn’t come with UK 
plug so had to remove plug and 
wire direct into dimmer switch.

Lightwave RF No Yes


